
Hear from a team of experienced school law professionals from Thompson 

& Horton LLP as they discuss legal considerations for our most vulnerable 

students during this unprecedented pandemic, including students with 

disabilities, English learners, homeless, gifted and talented, military families, 

and pregnant students. School board and SBEC CEUs will be awarded! 

Continuing Legal Education credit approval is pending.  

All webinars are 2-3 p.m. CST.

May 13

It’s A New Day: Hard ARDs, 

DifÏcult 504 Meetings, and Other 
Communications to Parents During 
and After COVID-19
May 20

It’s A New World: Special Education 
and Section 504 Services During and 
After COVID-19

May 27

It’s A New Way: Addressing 
Special Program Students  
During and After COVID-19

June 3

It’s A New Path: Child Find and 
Evaluations During and After 
COVID-19

COVID-19: It’s a New Era. 
Legal Considerations for 
Our Special Populations

Register today!
School district personnel can register for free at  
tasb.org/services/student-solutions/covid-19-webinar-series.

A Complimentary Student Solutions Webinar Series
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